Ken Scott, EdD

From: Martie McEnerney <mmcenern@aum.edu>
Sent: Wednesday, October 09, 2013 1:25 PM
To: Patrick Johnston (PatrickJ@wynlakes.com); Elizabeth Fritz

(elizabeth.friz@holycrossmontgomery.org); Ken Scott, EdD (skinner777@knology.net);
Jeanne Picariello (esrun4700@charter.net); Samantha McNeilly

Subject: ' AUM All Alumni Meeting - October 10
Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Good afternoon new AUM Board members! | do hope that you have received your “welcome” phone call by one of the
other board members! | am looking forward to having you on the AUM Alumni Board beginning in January, 2014. | will
send a letter with the meeting dates for 2014 as well as other information.

In the meantime, | would like to personally invite you to attend the AUM All Alumni meeting tomorrow evening
(October 10™) at 6:00 p.m. in the Taylor Center Rooms 221-223. The President of the River Region Alumni Club will
invite board members to stand, and | hope you will be in attendance to be recognized.

We also have two other alumni events coming up, that | wanted to be sure you were aware of, and hopefully you will
make plans to attend.

October 24:

African American Alumni Reception
6pm until 8pm

Taylor Center Rooms 221-223

October 25:

Monster Bash — a Spooktacular Halloween Party

(to benefit Alumni Association Graduate Scholarships)
8pm until midnight

Montgomery Renaissance Hotel and Spa

Costumes are welcome!

Tickets: $25 in advance/$30 at the door
www.aum.edu/monsterbash

| look forward to hopefully seeing you tomorrow night. | do also hope you will consider purchasing tickets for the
Monster Bash for yourself and a guest, and perhaps selling a few to your friends! Please let me know if you have any
questions.

Best regards,

Martie McEnerney

Martie B. McEnerney
Senior Development Officer
Auburn University at Montgomery
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